
From: Anu Gulati [mailto:anu.gulati3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 2:36 PM 
To: thessmahan@newtonma.gov 
Subject: 112 exeter meeting tonight 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hess-Mahan 
 
I would like to share the neighborhood concerns about the size and design 
of the project of the Pedder residence at 112 Exeter. While we all have 
had constructive conversations with the Pedders, and we would like to see 
the special permit granted so the project can proceed, we would like to 
see some further discussion before all the issues get lost in the 
confusion of building. Essentially, as neighbors we share the concerns 
regarding the design and shape of the windows and the central window.  
 
Thank you for your attention.  
 
Sincerely 
 
anu gulati  
(235 fuller).   
 
 
 
When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State 
has determined that most email is public record and therefore cannot be 
kept confidential.  
 

 


